
 
Minutes 

Mary E. Seymour Memorial Free Library 
Cassadaga Branch  

March 8, 2022 
 

The Mary E. Seymour Board of Trustees met at the Cassadaga Branch on March 8, 2022 at 10:00 
AM.  Attending were Stephanie Banaszak, Donald Banaszak, Lorraine Courson, Marilyn Desnerck, 
Kathleen George, Janet Ferry, Lisa Monacelli, Cheryl Beichner and Hannah Abram Library 
Director.   
 
Absent was Maryann Baake  
 
Minutes were submitted from the February 8th meeting by Donald Banaszak.   
Motion to accept the minutes was made by Donald Banaszak with a second by Marilyn Desnerck. 
 
Treasurer Report was given for February by Kathleen George, Treasurer.   
-Annual report has been finished and submitted.   
Motion to accept the treasurer’s report was made by Lorraine Courson with a second by Donald 
Banaszak. 
 
Library Director, Hannah Abram gave her report. 
- A seed library has been set up at the Stockton Library. 
- Masks are optional at this time and we will follow the Prendergast Library guidelines. 
- Looking into holding monthly basic computer classes especially for Seniors. Checking with Sue       
   Asquith about grants for the elderly 
-Dollar general grant has been submitted 
- Arts Partners in learning Programs have offered free art programs this summer.  Notify school  
   to get  information to students.  
Motion to accept the Director’s Report was made by Cheryl Beichner  with a second by Kathleen 
George 
 
Old Business: 
- Solar Project public hearing will be held in Stockton on March 15th at 7:00 PM. Board members  
   are encouraged to attend. 
 
Under New Business: 
- Slogan was chosen for the back of the new library sign in Stockton. If it will fit : “Your Library        
   Holds the Key to Knowledge” “Thank you for your support” possibly add a key and book  
   graphic. 
- April 2nd at 10:30, Sun Dance Kids Farm with Hedgehogs at the Cassadaga Branch 
- April 9th at 10:30 Rabbits will visit our Easter Story Time 
 
Our next meeting will be April 12, 2022 at the Stockton Branch 
Motion to adjourn was made by Marilyn Desnerck with a second by Lorraine Courson. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted        
Cheryl Beichner, Secretary 
 


